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Do plants just make the world a more beautiful place? 

Summer 2 

The di f ferent  par ts  o f  a p lant 
have di f ferent  funct ions :  

 
The roots of a plant take up water 
and nutrients from the soil. The roots 
also keep the plant steady and 
upright in the soil. 
 
The s tem carries water and 
nutrients to different parts of the 
plant. 
 
The leaves use light from the sun, 
along with carbon dioxide from the 
air and water to make food for the 
plant.  
 
Some plants have f lowers . These 
are involved in reproduction and 
produce seeds from which new 
plants grow. 
 

Reproduct ion:  
 
Plants produce flowers to make 
seeds. To make a seed a flower must 
be pollinated. Pollen from the male 
part of one flower travels to the 
female part of another flower where 
the seeds are made. Most, but not all 
plants, have both male and female 
parts inside one flower. The stigma is 
usually in the centre and the 
stamens, which produce the pollen, 
cluster around it. The petals act like 
an advertisement to attract various 
animals, which will carry the pollen 
from one flower to another. 

Why are p lants so important? 
 
Plants are really important for the 
planet and for all living things. 
 
Plants absorb carbon dioxide and 
release oxygen from their leaves, 
which humans and other animals 
need to breathe. 
 
Living things need plants to live - 
they eat them and live in them. 
 
Plants help to clean water too. 
 

Seed dispersa l :  
 
Plant seeds can be dispersed in a 
number of different ways. Some 
seeds are transported by wind, and 
have seeds designed to float, glide or 
spin through the air. Plants growing 
near a river may use the flowing 
water to transport their seeds. Some 
seed pods are designed to explode 
and project the seeds a good 
distance from the parent 
plant.  Many plants also use animals 
to carry seeds around. These seeds 
may have handy hooks which attach 
to an animal’s fur. Alternatively, the 
plants might make tasty fruit to 
enclose the seeds, which attract 
animals to eat them. 

Other  ques t ions to exp lore… 
 

Why are plants essential on earth? 
What roles do the different parts of a plant play? 

How is water transported in plants? 
What makes a plant a weed? 

 
Key vocabulary:  

 
Nutr ient - a substance that provides nourishment for growth. All living things need nutrition.  
 
Pol l inat ion - the process by which pollen is transferred to the female parts of the plant which means the plants can 
make seeds and reproduce.  
 
Fer t i l i sat ion - when pollen joins with the egg or ovule, a new seed is created.  
 
Seed dispersa l - the movement or transport of seeds away from the parent plant.  
 
Photosynthes is - the process by which green plants use the sun’s energy from sunlight along with water and 
carbon dioxide to produce their own nutrition. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


